
 

 
PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting ALL TMX IP 
Feeds via TCF site 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Please be aware that TMX IP is currently experiencing an issue impacting all TMX IP feeds at 
Toronto location (TCF).  
 
The Markham (MCC) site is unaffected.  Clients are advised to consume ALL TMX IP feeds 
from Markham (MCC) for the remainder of the day. 
 
TMX will continue to investigate the root cause of the issue and will provide updates once they 
become available. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 
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